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Dear Colleagues, 
 
At the request of several faculty and staff and for the sake of continued input and transparency, Dr. Rood 
has extended the comment period about the health care programs under consideration to the end of the 
workday on Monday. I encourage you to make your views known by using the dedicated email address 
(or a confidential note in a sealed envelope delivered to our Employee Engagement Drop Box). The 
Cabinet will pay close attention to your views when formulating a final recommendation. 
 
A few colleagues commented to me that they thought the insurance broker’s presentation was slanted 


